D.A.V.PUBLICSCHOOL, RATIA SUMMER VACATION HOME ASSIGNMENT SESSION 2023-24 CLASS – 4<sup>TH</sup>



#### **Dear Parents and Students**

Summer vacation is around the corner, bringing with itself a much-needed respite from hectic school days. We hope that you will thoroughly enjoy the vacations and make the most of this summer. While it is indeed important that you relax and refresh yourselves, it is also important that you exercise your minds.

Keeping this in mind, we have designed various exciting activities to keep the students engaged and active during the summer vacation. These fun projects/ assignments would enhance learning skills, help understand concepts better, and make for a great crash course aimed at improving academic output.

These activities will not only help you to revise what was taught, but will also enrich your knowledge. These projects will be assessed as Subject Enrichment

Activity, Portfolio or Art Integrated activity.

We encourage parents to motivate and support the students to ensure that given work is completed in time, to the best of their ability. Your support and encouragement both have a huge impact on your child's learning ability.

# Let's do it regularly this Summer

Vacation!

**GO FOR A MORNING WALK REGULARLY !** FOLLOW THE PRACTICE OF " EARLY TO **BED & EARLY TO RISE"! BRUSH YOUR TEETH TWICE A DAY ! EAT HEALTHY DIET. EAT LOTS OF FRESH** FRUITS, GREEN VEGETABLES AND SALADS. SAY NO TO JUNK FOOD. DRINK LOTS OF FLUIDS(WATER, JUICE, **LEMONADE ETC.**) PREPARE A TIME TABLE FOR YOURSELF **AND FOLLOW IT. ACT RESPONSIBLY BY DOING YOUR WORK OF YOUR OWN LIKE DOING YOUR LITTLE CHORES YOURSELF, CLEANING YOUR** WARDROBE, SETTING YOR BOOKSHELF ETC. **READ REGULARLY AS BOOKS ARE YOUR BEST FRIENDS ! BE ECO FRIENDLY AND SAVE WATER**, **FUEL AND ELECTRICITY! CONVERSE IN ENGLISH WITH EVERYONE** 

AND USE MAGICAL WORDS LIKE : PLEASE, THANK YOU, EXCUSE ME ETC.

## ENGLISH Section A(Reading)



Read the following passage and answer the questions that follows:.

#### Swati's Family

Swati has a large family. She lives with four people. Swati's mom is an artist. Swati's mom works at the art studio. She makes paintings for people's houses.

Swati's dad is a heart doctor. Swati's dad works at the hospital. He helps people who are sick. Swati has two brothers, MohitandHunny. Mohit is ten years old. Hunny is fourteen years old.Swati also has two pets. Tommy is a small, white cat. Dobby is a large, black dog.

Swati loves her family very much!

# Answer the following questions:

1. How old is Mohit?

- a) 10 years
- b) 8 years
- c) 13 years
- d) 14 years

#### 2. What kind of doctor is Swati's dad?

- a) Brain
- b) Heart
- c) Eyes
- d) Bones
- 3. What colour is Tommyof?
  - a) Black
  - b) Brown
  - c) White
  - d) Grey
- 4. What is this passage focusing on?
  - a) Swati's pets
  - b) Swati's family
  - c) Swati's parents
  - d) Swati's brothers

## Q.2 Unseen Passage- Read the following passageand answer the questions given below.



Morning walk is very important for a healthy life. It refreshes the mind and the body. It prepares us for the day's work. One can also see the birds chirping on the trees. It is the only time when the roads are not crowded. The dew drops on the green grass and leaves of plants look like pearls. One should go for morning walk every day to keep body fit.

- Q1. What is important for a healthy life?
- Q2. How does morning walk help us?
- Q3. How does morning walk prepare us?

#### Q4. When are the roads not crowded?

#### Q5. What should one do to keep body fit?

**English Grammar:** 

**1.Observe the nouns in the following word bank and write the noun under its correct column.** 

1. Abhinav	Duck
2. Tiger	Lion
3. Hospital	Spoon
4. Road	Eraser
5. Radha	Father
6. Brother	Bag
7. Apple	Pen
8. Car	Parrot
9. Bat	Delhi
n	Place

Person	Place	Animal	Thing

2. Read the passage carefully. In each line, there is one word missing. Write the missing pronoun in the space provided. The first one has been done as an example. (he,their, they,she, it.)

One day Ram and...his.... sister were walking through the jungle near..... house.

Suddenly.....heard a sound of crying. Ram at once ran in that direction.

On reaching there,.....saw a small girl lying on the ground...... was bitten by a snake. Ram tried to look for the snake but .....had gone away.

Write down the type of gender:

- Guest
- Table
- Duck
- Son
- Student
- Waiter
- peahen
- Cat
- Dog
- Member
- Parent

Masculine.	Feminine.	Common.	Neutar

Writing section:.

- 1. Write 10 sentences about your daily routine.
- 2. Do one page of handwriting daily for 5 days in holidays' homework notebook.
- 3. Revise the exercises given in English ReaderBook .
- 4. Write and learn the question and their answers of lesson- A True Friend and Mix Up At Birth' in Holiday home work notebook.
- 5. Revise the notices and applications which we have done in class.
- 6. Learn and write change the Gender.( Unit -2 P.B.)

#### **Activities:**

For EVEN ROLL NOS. (ROLL NOS ENDING WITH 2,4,6,8 etc.

- (1) Paste the picture of your favourite sports personality and collect information about him.
- (2) Paste the pictures of at least 10 proper and common nouns and name them. For ODD ROLL NOS. ( ROLL NOS ENDING WITH 1,3,5,7,ETC.)

f) Write one of your most favourite thing. Make a picture and write 5 lines about this thing. For example : A mug , you like the most, So write some lines why do you like this?

g) Make a flower and write down the qualities of a good friend in it. (Roll no. 31 to 35)



#### Class 4

- HINDI
- भाषामाधुरी: (पाठ 1और) 2full learn)
- भाषाअभ्यास: (पाठ 1और) 2full learn)
- Note :Periodic Test केलिएपाठ 1और 2अच्छे से पढ़ें और याद करें।

प्रश्न1दिएगएगद्यांशकोपढ़करनीचेलिखेप्रश्नोंकेउत्तरदीजिए:

एक चिड़िया थी। उसने एक पोटली बना ली और अच्छा या बुरा जो भी उसके साथ होता था,वह एक छोटा सा पत्थर उस पोटली में डाल देती थी। कुछ ही दिनों में उसकी पोटली बहुत भारी हो गई।जिस कारण वह चिड़िया उड़ नहीं पा रही थी। कुछ और दिन बीतने पर उसका चलना फिरना मुश्किल हो गया। हम भी अगर पुरानी, अप्रिय बातों को भूल कर भविष्य के पथ पर आगे नहीं बढ़ेंगे तो हम कभी वर्तमान का आनंद नहीं ले पा सकते।



- 1 चिड़िया पोटली में क्या डाल देती थी?
- 2 चिड़िया उड़ क्यों नहीं पा रहीथी?
- 3 कुछ और दिन बीतने पर क्या हुआ?
- 4 इस गद्यांश से हमें क्या शिक्षा मिलती है?
- 5 विलोम शब्द लिखोः आसान, नई, प्रिय।

प्रश्नः दिए गए पद्यांश को पढ़ कर नीचे लिखे प्रश्नों के उत्तर दीजिएः मौसम आज पतंगों का है,राज पतंगों का है इंद्रधनुष के रंगों का है,मौसम नई उमंगों का है निकले सब ले डोर पतंग उड़ा रहे देखो चारों और पतंगे।



कौन सा मौसम आया है?
आकाश में किन रंगों की पतंग है?
सबके हृदय में कैसा भाव है?
यह पद्यांश किस के बारे में है?
प्रश्न 3नीचे दी गई कड़ी पूरी करोः

सोमवार•••••• बुधवार •••••शुक्रवार•••••• रविवार प्रश्न 4खाली जगह भरो

) नवंबर, जुलाई, फरवरी,( 12

- 1 जून के बाद ••••••••अाता है।
- 2 अक्टूबर और दिसंबर के बीच में •••••••••आता है
- 3 एक साल में.....महीने होते हैं!

```
4 मार्च से पहले ••••••••आताहै।
```

प्रश्न 5सही जोड़े बनाओ।

1	शिक्षकदिवस	फरवरी
2	छुट्टीकादिन	सितंबर

3	छुट्टीकादिन	दिन 7
4	सप्ताह 1	रविवार

प्रश्न6 संज्ञा शब्द चुनोः

- 1 यह एक बगीचा है।
- 2 फल टोकरी में हैं।
- 3 राम दिल्ली में रहता है।
- 4 चिडि़या उड़ रही है।

## प्रश्न 7वचन बदलोः

पुस्तक-पुस्तकें	बात-
आंख-	पेंसिल-
तमीज -	तार-
सड़क-	बेल-
मेज-	कार-

क्रियात्मक कार्य: छुट्टियों के दौरान आप के द्वारा खाए जाने वाले फल व सब्जियों के चित्र अपनी fair नोटबुक में चिपकाए।

• प्रतिदिन समाचार- पत्र पढ़ें।

#### **SUBJECT- MATHEMATICS**

Unit -1 (Numbers Upto999999)

Unit -2 (Addition and Subtraction)

# NOTE:- First of all revise Unit -1 and 2 and then solve the following questions in holidays Homework notebook.

- 1. Write the number names-
  - (a) 1,46,678= \_\_\_\_\_
  - (b) 8,00,000= \_\_\_\_\_
  - (c) 5,46,745= \_\_\_\_\_
  - (d) 54,004 = \_\_\_\_\_
  - (e) 18,900 = \_\_\_\_\_
- 2. Write the numerals using commas between periods-
  - (a) Five lakh eighteen thousand five hundred thirty one.
  - (b) Six lakh.
  - (c) Sixty thousand five.
  - (d) Seven lakh seven thousand
  - (e) Thirteen thousand five hundred three.
- 3. Name the six places of a 6-digit number.
- 4. Revise the Place Value Chart and then draw a neat place Value Chart and enter the following numerals in it.-
- 5. 456788 (b) 56784 (c) 568 (d) 44

6. Write down the period , place and place value of the digit in bold-

```
(a) 4564 (b) 345776 (c) 67856
```

7. Rewrite in ascending and descending order –

```
(a) 245675, 536756, 45646, 48654, 679
```

- (b) 875364,67378,753678,453433,7895
- 8. Fill in the blanks-
  - (a)  $723 + \_ = 723$ (b)  $\_ + 456 + 67 = 890 + \_ +67$ (c)  $\_ + 0 = 0$ (d)  $50 - 10 = \_$ (e)  $340 - \_ = 340$ . (f)  $456 - 456 = \_$ (g) 19000 - 4000 =(h)  $\_ - 0 = 6966$ (i) 16000 - 11000 =
- 9. Solve
  - (a) 54,566 + 45,758
  - (b) 76,367 + 98,674
  - (c) 80,000-79,899
- 10. In a school library, there are 24,567 Mathematics books , 12,309 Hindi books and 18,008 Science books . Find the total number of books in the library.
- 11. The difference between two numbers is 56,678 and the greater number is 2,00,008 . Find the smaller number.

#### **SCIENCE-**

- Learn Lesson -1 My Body, Lesson-2 Plants, Lesson-3 Flowers and Fruits.
- Paste pictures of five plants. Name the types of roots of the plants.
- Make denture using clay and peeled peanuts.
- Write the names of different types of teeth.
- Paste Pictures of three plants that have special roots.
- Paste pictures of four edible roots and list down the ways in which they are usually eaten.
- Use dried flowers and leaves to make a greeting card.
- Discuss with your friend or family member , why should we not pluck flowers. Write down main points of the discussion.



- (a) What type of plant is this?
- (b) Where are these plants found?
- (c) What types of roots this plant has?

## - Label different parts of the plant



## - Tick the correct option

(i)	This plant has tap root –
	(a) Mango (b) Banana (c) Grass
(ii)	This plant has a fibrous root –
	(a) Mango (b) Peach (c) Banana
(iii)	This plant need extra support to keep itself erect –
	(a) Maize (b) Rubber (c) Cactus
(iv) T	he organ, which secretes digestive juices in the smallintestine ,is the –
	(a) liver (b) stomach (c) food pipe
	teeth used to bite and cut food into pieces, are known as –
(v) me	(a) incisors (b) canines (c) molars
(vi) 1	These plants have aerialroots -
	(a) mangrove (b) apple (c) neem
(vii) 1	The food gets partially digested in the –
	(a) mouth (b) stomach (c) small intestine
(viii)	The root of this plant stores food –
	(a) mango (b) apple (c) turnip
(ix) 1	This plant has aerial roots to provide extra support to the plant.
	(a) banyan (b) grass(c) rose
(x)	is the largest fruit in the world.
	(a) mango(b) apple (c) Jack fruit
	nswer the following questions.
	What is the difference between external and internal organ ?
(ii	) What causes tooth decay?

- (iii) Name the hardest substance in the human body.
- (iv) Name the largest gland of our body.
- (v) What is the length of small intestine and large intestine?
- (vi) Why do we cook food?
- (vii) Why plenty of water containing small amount of sugar and salt is given to a person who is suffering from diarrhea and vomiting?
- (viii) How do roots help in soil conservation?
- (ix) Why do we eat some roots?
- (x) Can we cut trees without written permission from the appropriate authorities?
- (xi) Name the smallest flower in the world.
- (xii) Name the largest flower in the world.
- (xiii) How do roots help in soil conservation?
- (xiv) How do the plants reproduce which do not bear seeds?
- (xv) Write the names of five fruits which are used as vegetables.

#### SOCIAL STUDIES

Tick the correct option: Q.1 Who lives with the family for a fixed period? (a)Adopted child (b) Foster child (c) Natural child Q.2 In a family the child learns what ..... in the society. (b) not to do (c) Both (a) to do Q.3 Sharing household chores ...... the burden on any one family member. (a) reduces (b) increases (c) None Q.4 What do the older family members pass to the younger generation? (b) Family traditions (c) Both (a) Values Q.5 Many children inherit talents from their..... (a) Family members (b)Strangers (c)Enemies Q.6 Which family member must be treated with respect? (a) Mother (b) Father (c) All family members Q.7 Sign language is known as..... (a) finger-spelling (b) Facial expressions (c) Dance Q.8 Who wrote the first book for the deaf? (a) Juan Polo (b) Bonet (c) Louis Braille Q.9 Do not make negative remarks about anyone's ..... (a)Religion (b) Languages (c) Both Q.10 We must have sympathy for the ...... (b) Sick (a) Poor (c)Both Q.11 What attitude should we have towards the special children? (a) Positive (b)Negative (c)None Q.12 The special children deserve our ..... (a) Pity (b) Understanding (c)Hatred Q.13 Who made Ganesh Utsav a public celebration? (a) LalaLajpat Rai (b) Lokmanya Balgangadhar Tilak (c)King Mahabali Q.14 Name the holy book of the Muslims.

(a) Quran (b) Bible (c)Geeta Q.15 Name the holy book of the Sikhs. (a)Geeta (b) Guru Granth Sahib (c) Ramavana Q.16 Name the holy book of the Parsis. (a) ZendAvesta (b) Quran (c) None Q.17 What is the Sikh wedding known as? (a) Anand Karaj (b) Nikah (c)Shaadi Q.18 What is the Muslim wedding known as? (b) Anand Karaj (c) Shaadi (a) Nikah 19 Name the popular harvest festival of Kerala. (b) Baishakhi (c) Onam (a) Pongal Q.20 What is a synagogue known as? (b) Fire Temple (c)Temple (a) Church Q.21 A chimney or an exhaust fan keeps the house free from ...... (a)Odour (b)Pollution (c) Both Q.22 The level of the drains from bathroom and kitchen must be ...... (a) Sloping (b) Flat (c) Uneven Q.23 Curtains help the house ..... (a) Look nice (b) maintain privacy (c)Both Q.24 Things in proper places keeps the house ..... (a) Tidy (b) Polluted (c)Barren Q.25 Who is responsible for protecting our natural environment? (a) Neighbours (b) Our Family (c) All of us **Activities 1.**Prepare a family album. Write two or three lines about each of the family member. 2. Draw any six faces showing different emotions. 3. List any ten disabilities that can be found among special children. 4. List any five social values that our festivals teach us 5. Create a poster on Cleanliness 6. Do map work given on page no. 8, 25 and 33 of your textbook.

Learning Work Lesson: 1 and 2..... Textual Questions/Answers and C. B. Q.

#### ਪੰਜਾਬੀ

ਹੇਠਾਂ ਦਿੱਤੇ ਗਏ ਪ੍ਰਸ਼ਨਾਂ ਨੂੰ ਪੜ੍ਹਕੇ ਉੱਤਰ ਦਿਓ :-

- 1.ਸੂਰਜ ਤੋਂ ਅਸੀਂ ਕੀ ਸਿੱਖਦੇਹਾਂ ?
- 2. ਸ਼ੀਤਲ ਦਾ ਅਰਥ ਲਿਖੋ।
- 3. ਸਾਈਕਲ ਕਿਵੇਂ ਉੱਲਟ ਗਿਆ ?
- 4. ਸਾਈਕਲ ਸਿੱਧਾ ਕਿਸ ਨੇ ਕੀਤਾ ?

ਪ੍ਰਸ਼ਨ 2. ਇਹਨਾ ਲੋਕਾ ਨੂੰ ਕੀ ਆਖਿਆ ਜਾਂਦਾਹੈ? (ਮੋਚੀ,ਪਹਿਲਵਾਨ, ਵਿਦਿਆਰਥੀ, ਮਾਲੀ) 1. ਉਹ ਵਿਅਕਤੀ ਜੋ ਕੁਸ਼ਤੀ ਖੇਡਦਾ ਹੈ।

- ਜੌ ਬਾਗ਼ ਦੇ ਬੁਟਿਆਂ ਦੀ ਦੇਖਭਾਲ ਕਰਦਾ ਹੈ।
- ਜੌ ਜੁੱਤੀ ਆਦੀ ਮੁਰੰਮਤ ਕਰਦਾ ਹੈ।
- 4. ਸਕੂਲ ਵਿੱਚ ਪੜ੍ਹਨ ਵਾਲਾ ਬੱਚਾ।

ਪ੍ਰਸ਼ਨ 3.ਹੇਠਾਂ ਦਿੱਤੇ ਚਿੱਤਰ ਨੂੰ ਸਮਝ ਕੇ ਉਨ੍ਹਾਦੇ ਨਾਂ ਲਿਖੋ ਤੇ ਵਾਕ ਬਣਾਓ:-







ਪ੍ਰਸ਼ਨ 4 ਵਿਰੋਧੀ ਸ਼ਬਦ ਲਿਖੋ :-

ਸੱਚਾ 2. ਉਪਰ 3 ਮਿੱਠਾ 4. ਹੱਸਣਾ

ਪ੍ਰਸ਼ਨ 5. ਅਣਡਿਠਾ ਪੈਰਾਂ

ਕਾਂਗਜ਼ ਦੀ ਵਰਤੋਂ ਲਿਖਣ ਤੇ ਪੜਨ ਲਈ ਕੀਤੀ ਜਾਂਦੀ ਹੈ। ਕਿਤਾਬਾਂ ਤੇ ਕਾਪੀਆਂ ਕਾਗਜ਼ ਤੋਂ ਬਣਦੀਆਂ ਹਨ।ਕਾਗਜ਼ ਤੇ ਛਪਾਈ ਕਰਕੇ ਇਹ ਕਿਤਾਬਾਂ ਬਣਾਈਆਂ ਜਾਂਦੀਆਂ ਹਨ।ਕਾਗ਼ਜ਼ ਲੱਕੜੀ ਦੇ ਗੁੱਦੇ ਤੋਂ ਬਣਦਾ ਹੈ ਤੇ ਲੱਕੜੀ ਦਰੱਖਤਾਂ ਤੋਂ ਆਉਂਦੀ ਹੈ।ਦਰਖ਼ਤ ਜੰਗਲਾਂ ਵਿੱਚ ਉੱਗਦੇ ਹਨ।ਇਸ ਤਰ੍ਹਾਂ ਕਾਗਜ਼ ਬਣਾਉਣ ਲਈ ਜੰਗਲਾਂ ਦੀ ਕਟਾਈ ਕੀਤੀ ਜਾਂਦੀ ਹੈ।

- 1. ਕਾਗਜ ਬਣਾਉਣ ਲਈ ਕਿਸਦੀ ਕਟਾਈ ਕੀਤੀ ਜਾਂਦੀ ਹੈ?
- 2. ਕਾਗ਼ਜ਼ ਦੀ ਵਰਤੋਂ ਕਿਸ ਲਈ ਕੀਤੀ ਜਾਂਦੀ ਹੈ ?
- ਕਾਪੀਆਂ ਤੇ ਕਿਤਾਬਾਂ ਕਿਸ ਤੋਂ ਬਣਦੀਆਂ ਹਨ ?
- 4. ਕਾਗ਼ਜ਼ ਕਿਸਦੇ ਗੁੱਦੇ ਤੋਂ ਬਣਦਾ ਹੈ ?

ਪ੍ਰਸ਼ਨ 6. ਪਾਠ ਪਹਿਲਾ, ਦੂਜਾ ਦੇ ਭੁਲਾਵੇਂ ਅਖੱਰ ਅਤੇ ਸ਼ਬਦਅਰਥ ਯਾਦ ਕਰੋ।

## Activity :

ਅਪਣੀ ਕਾਪੀ ਵਰਿ ਪੰਜ ਜਾਨਵਰਾਂ ਅਤੇ ਪੰਜ ਪੰਛੀਆ ਦੇ ਚਤਿਰ ਲਗਾਓ ਤੇ ਉਨਾਂਦੇ ਨਾਮ ਲਖਿ